LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.
1250 24th STREET, N.W.
SUITE 300
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037

TELEPHONE (202) 263-3640
FAX (202) 263-3641
E-MAIL firm@tkcrowe.com

April 29,2010
BY ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

Attn: International Bureau

445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Vast Communications, LLC; Notification of Address Update

Dear Secretary Dortch:

Vast Communications, LLC (the “Company”), through its undersigned attorney, hereby
notifies the FCC that it has a new mailing address and requests that the updated address be
displayed under its authorization to provide global or limited facilities-based and resale services
pursuant to Section 214 of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended (47 U.S.C. § 214)".
The updated address, which is already reflected on the Company’s FCC Registration Number, is
1100 Manhattan Ave., # 203, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or require any additional
information.

Sincerely,

SZ D

Cheng-yi Liu,
Counsel for Vast Communications, LLC

cc: JoAnn Sutton (JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov)

! International Authorizations Granted, Public Notice, File No. ITC-214- 20091106-00471, Report No. TEL-
01407, DA 10-110 (January 21, 2010). FCC Registration Number 0019239284,



